June 27, 2016

Michele Hammond

Berry Riddell, LLC

6750 E Camelback Rd Ste 100
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

Re: 8-PP-2015
Aire on McDowell
Dear Michele Hammond,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the June 21, 2016 City Council
meeting.

If you have any questioﬁs, please contact me at 480-312-4306.

Sincerely,

Greg Bloemberg
Senior Planner




